Message from the Office Team... ©..... we have gone Rogue!
This year, Red Nose Day is on Friday 15" March.

As Mrs Harradine will not be in school on that day, the office will be in
charge! We have decided to have a ‘break the rules’ day.

The children are only allowed to break the rules below. Children WILL
need to stick to other school rules such as wearing a school jumper, no
mobile phones, keeping hands and feet to themselves, and of course,
to be the best they can be, also no jewellery please as this rule is for
safety reasons.

PLEASE NOTE: ANY SNACKS MUST BE NUT FREE - NO NUTS -

Rules to be broken
include

1. School shoes only
2. Grey trousers or skirt
3. Healthy break time snack only
4. No squash in water bottle
5. No crazy hairstyles
6. No make up
7. No nail varnish

You can wear a red nose if you wish. These are available from various
retailers. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept cash donations this
year as we no longer have a bank in town. However, we have set up a
JustGiving page where you can donate or you can just scan the QR
code on the posters that will be in various locations around the school.

We appreciate that times are hard for everyone but please do
remember that this is a charity day and please do donate if you can.

Thank you in advance for your continued support.

The ‘rogue’ office team.
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WHAT?

Winhills has gone Rogue!
Break the rules day.

-

WHEN?
Friday 15th March 2024

WHERE?

Winhills Primary Academy

Get more posters at comicrelief.com/downloads
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